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TO: Hon. Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

THROUGH: Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM: Clint Belk, Fire Chief  

DATE: January 10, 2024 

RE: Lieutenant Promotion    

 

Background 
 
Madeira Beach Fire Department held a lieutenant promotion assessment followed by the 
resignation of Tom McClave.  
 
The promotional assessment was held on November 3, 2023. It comprised of a written 
examination, several tactical scenarios, and interviews in front of a panel. Each section 
was given a scoring system. The department had three very qualified candidates with 
scores just points away from one another.   
 
The Madeira Beach Fire Department is pleased to announce the promotion of John 
Sleppy to Lieutenant of C shift.   FF Sleppy has served the department for nearly 10 years.  
During this tenure, he has taken on the responsibilities of Acting Driver, Acting Lieutenant 
and Marine Training Instructor. With this promotion Lt. Sleppy will also take on the role of 
the Department’s Training Officer.   
 
  
John Sleppy         Date of Hire 02/03/2014 
        Promotion    11/17/2023 
 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
N/A 
 


